
 
 
 
From: Sheila Galpin (Cooper)   
Sent: 12 October 2021 12:08 
To: SizewellC <sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Sizewell C 
 
 
I would like to register my opposition to the proposed development of Sizewell 
C. Decarbonising the UK power system by 2035 is critically important and the 
recent problems with rising fuel costs have demonstrated the need for the UK to 
find its own sustainable power sources.  However, massive nuclear projects like 
Sizewell C are not the answer.  It would not be carbon neutral, would be too 
slow, risky and expensive.  It is also likely to be obsolete by the time it was 
completed. We need to be looking at a truly green home-grown strategy that 
would focus on renewables, energy storage, clean heat and energy efficiency.  
The building of a huge nuclear plant on the fragile Suffolk coast in an area of 
outstanding natural beauty will devastate the area and reduce even further the 
vital biodiversity of our countryside. 
I urge you not to proceed with Sizewell C. 
 
Sheila Galpin  

 
  

  
 
 
 
 




